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February 16, 2024

Ms. Vivienne Weir

Environmental Professional

Partners Environmental Consulting, Inc.
31100 Solon Road

Solon, Ohio 44139

Dear Ms. Weir:

Thank you for your Freedom of Information Act request that was made in accordance with
the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (§ 2.2-3700 et seq.) regarding obtaining records
related to the property located at 1400 Stafford Umberger Drive, Wytheville, Virginia,
including but not limited to inspections, violations, spills, hazardous materials storage,
building blueprints, wells, septic systems, permits and above/underground storage tanks.
The Town of Wytheville Building and Fire Departments do not have any records pertaining
to this site. Wythe County Health Department is a separate entity, therefore, you will need
to contact the Health Department, as well, regarding records pertaining to your request.

According to Virginia Code § 2.2-3704(A), public records are only open to citizens of the
Commonwealth of Virginia, representatives of newspapers and magazines with
circulation in the Commonwealth and representatives of radio and television broadcasting
in or into the Commonwealth. | replied to your FOIA request, however, we were not
required by law to produce any information or records for you. | thought | would let you
know this information if you had future reason to send a Freedom of Information Act
request to us.

Thank you for the submittal of your request. If you have any questions, please let me
know.

Sincerely,

CSPpods Qe

Brandi N. Jones
Chief Deputy Clerk
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